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Tuesday 3rd September 2019 

 
Years 5 & 6 trip to Holdenby House – Monday 30th September 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are planning a trip to Holdenby House in Northamptonshire on Monday 30th September 2019, to experience 
a World War 2 day. A coach will collect us from Southam Primary at 9.00am and we will be arriving back at 
school at approximately 3.30pm (depending on the traffic). Children will need to be in school for the normal 
time of 8.45am. Whilst at Holdenby House, we will experience life as evacuees and learn about the differences 
in war life. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £13.20 per child. In order for the trip to take place, as it is only a couple of weeks 
into the new school year, we need to have received payment along with your consent for the trip by Monday 
23rd September via your child’s ParentPay account. If you have any problems regarding this, please come in 
and speak to one of us. 
 
To enhance the day we would like the children to come to school dressed as an evacuee or a child from the 
World War 2 era. Please do not go and buy anything especially for this, however if you have trouble organising 
an outfit, please come in and speak to one of us, as we may be able to assist. 
 
If you would like more information you can visit their website - www.holdenby.com .    
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Miss Holmes    Mr Willis    Mr Dawes        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    


